

## The Parks Reporter Album

Friends of Waterford Park Newsletter

Spring 2021



Joe and Jerry removed fences to begin site prep at the City planting site.



Peter, the Strassers, and Joe cleared grass from around trees.



March 22 Becky Wilson showed the group proper planting technique.



Stone "mulch" was the final step.



January: Ann Andrex found this buck on a winter afternoon.



January work included Jerry installing several new birdhouses.

Purpose: Friends of Waterford Park, a volunteer-staffed community service organization, is dedicated to the development of Waterford Park and Rock Creek Park as passive neighborhood parks by adding to and making improvements to the park landscaping and fostering neighborhood involvement in the development of the passive neighborhood parks.

FWP is a 501(c)(3) MD Corporation. Guiding Principle: Do No Harm.



February snows revealed the path deer made through the meadow.



Jerry spotted this Great Egret visiting in late March.



Snow often stayed on the trees, beautiful scene.



Early spring: new bench and sign facing the meadow and butterfly signage are in place.